
Firewalk Fundraiser in Castle
Street
I work for a charity based in Rose Street.  We are called The
British  Associatmion  for  Adoption  and  Fostering  (BAAF)
Scotland.

We have organised a Firewalk in Castle Street on Wednesday 27
November 2013 from 6:30pm onwards.

Please  come  along  and  watch  our  staff  and  other  friends
supporting our cause including Gym 64 members from Dunfermline
warming up their tootsies.

We are a family finding service for children who are looked
after. Please come along and help us fundraise and enjoy the
heat!

Submitted by Margarer Anne Lumsden
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